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Dear Mayor and Council,

 

I am writing to you in support of the Rezoning (RZ001634) and Development Permit
(DVP02274) applications for the redevelopment of property on 45835 Spadina Avenue, with
the purpose of building affordable housing for seniors, low-income families, and individuals
with mobility challenges. 

This project, a partnership between Cheam View United Church and Mamele’awt Qweesome
Housing Society, will bring much needed affordable housing options for our community
members who are struggling to meet their housing needs. I believe this project will deliver
direct benefits throughout the broader Chilliwack community by providing adequate and
affordable housing to our community members.

 

Warm regards,
Amber Price, MGC
Admin
The Book Man
www.bookman.ca
Like us on FACEBOOK!

The Book Man recognizes that it stands on the traditional and unceded territory of the Stó:lō
Nation.

"The Stó:lō territory is comprised of twenty four First Nations that spans the area from Fort
Langley to Yale BC and the territory is part of the Coast Salish region of southwestern British
Columbia. The Ch-ihl-kway-uhk (Ts'elxweyeqw), one of the tribes of the Stó:lō, are the first
people of Chilliwack river watershed in the Central Fraser Valley. "How many people know
that the name of the town, river, valley and watershed - Chilliwack - comes from our tribes?"
(Ts'elxweyeqw Tribe Chiefs 2017)




